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From: Cheryl Beisel
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 8:39 AM
Subject: Officers Brian and Alex

Hello,

| wanted to get a message to the Chief of Police in Troy, Gary Mayer, and tell him that | had a great
encounter with two of his offices, Brian and Alex, last evening about 5:30pm in the Kroger parking lot on

Coolidge near Maple.

They took the time to explain my right of way at a cross street when there is oncoming traffic. They were
very friendly. | wanted them to know and you as well that we stand behind the police force especially with
all the media and their extreme and wrong coverage.

| am a Royal Oak resident and am making sure | speak to all officers when possible and let them know
we are behind them. Thank you. Sorry | do not know their last name.

Regards
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